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Templeton Gap Storage, PPR-17-015 

 
 

Please accept the following comments from El Paso County Public Health 
regarding the project referenced above: 
 

 The existing on-site wastewater treatment system (OWTS) must be 
evaluated by a Colorado Registered Professional Engineer for 

adequacy in terms of commercial use and hydraulic loading. The 
OWTS must be adequate for any projected increase in use by 
customers accessing the new indoor storage building. The evaluation 

report must be submitted to El Paso County Public Health (EPCPH) for 
approval. 
 

 The OWTS must meet all current OWTS regulations including 

installation setbacks. There must be adequate area for replacement of 
the soil treatment area (STA) should a future addition or replacement 

of the STA be necessary. The STA areas must be protected from 
vehicular traffic. 
 

 

Respectfully, 
  
 
Mike McCarthy, R.E.H.S. 
El Paso County Public Health 
Environmental Health Division 

719.575.8602 
mikemccarthy@elpasoco.com  
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